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SILVERADO BELMONT HILLS COVID-19 UPDATE 
January 29, 2021 
 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I am pleased to announce that our vaccine clinic dates have been confirmed with the CVS 
On-Site Vaccine COVID-19 Team. 
 
Clinic #1 Sunday, January 31, 2021 from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 
  This is 1st vaccine for all residents and associates who signed up 
 
Clinic #2 Sunday, February 21, 2021 from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

This is 2nd vaccine for all residents and associates who received the 1st 
vaccine on 1/31/21 and anyone who did not receive the first vaccine.   

 
Clinic #3 Sunday, March 14, 2021 from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm  
  Final vaccine only for 2nd (final shot) for residents and associates  
 
We are beyond pleased that we will be offering the first Pfizer vaccine to our residents and 
associates this Sunday, January 31, 2021.   
 
Many directors, including Glynis Marcantel, RN., and myself, will be on site for our clinics 
and we have some home office support staff coming to assist.  We will follow CDC 
guidelines and monitor all residents and associates for signs and symptoms of adverse 
reaction.  If anyone has a reaction to the vaccine, we will be in touch with their family.  
 
Thank you all for your continued patience as all our associates are hands on with our 
residents to care for their needs.  This includes our engagement associates, directors, and 
maintenance staff and always our caregivers and nursing.  
 
We continue to follow San Mateo County Public Health guidelines and are testing all 
residents and associates weekly.   If a resident tests positive for the COVID virus, we are 
contacting the resident’s responsible party.  
 
I will update you next week on the outcome of our first Covid vaccine clinic.  I know it’s the 
next step in our journey through this pandemic.  
 
With Love and Gratitude, 
 
Joan Newman 
Administrator 
 
Email – joan.newman@silverado.com  
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